FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure: HB 2679 - 6

Legislative Fiscal Office
83" Oregon Legislative Assembly
2025 Regular Session

Prepared by: Twais Broadus
Reviewed by: Katie Bannikov
Date: April 7, 2025

Bill Title: Relating to neonicotinoid pesticides; prescribing an effective date.
Government Unit(s) Affected: Department of Agriculture

Summary of Fiscal Impact
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on
Climate, Energy, and Environment to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.

The measure requires the Oregon Department of Agriculture to classify most neonicotinoid pesticides as
restricted-use and prohibits their application on residential landscapes, with limited exceptions. The Department
anticipates administrative, legal, and staffing costs to support rulemaking, permitting, compliance, and public
communication efforts.

A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint
Committee on Ways and Means.
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